
 

Welcome to Art Camp! 

Clay Cubs and Art Rangers  

We hope this letter finds you well and ready for your upcoming creative 
adventure! Glen Arbor Arts Center offers quality, immersive experiences for 
our youngest artists to build a life-long foundation of participation and 
appreciation in the fine arts. Through thoughtful instruction and engaging, 
process-oriented projects the GAAC hopes to inspire and support all 
children in building their own creative confidence. Our art camp 
programming aims to provide visual arts experiences that focus on 
technique, exposure to different media, a sense of place and most  
importantly FUN! 

 

                         Meet Our Instructors: * Both Nancy and Sarah are CPR certified by the American Heart Association. 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    Art Camp will be held at Thoreson Farm. 
 Look for signs off of M22 with the GAAC logo. 
    3694 S Thoreson Rd. Maple City, MI 49664  

              231-334-6112   GlenArborArt.org 

            

Sarah Cheek-Toomey   
Art Rangers 
Sarah holds a Bachelor of Fine Arts in Art Education 
with a minor in Visual Arts from Michigan State 
University and a Master of Science in Ecological 
Teaching and Learning from Lesley University in 
Cambridge, MA. She has fifteen years of 
experience in public education; most recently 
teaching elementary art while also serving as the 
Art Coordinator for Kalamazoo Public Schools. 
Sarah lives in Empire with her husband and two 
young children. 
 

Nancy Miller  
Clay Cubs 
Nancy Miller is a graduate of Eastern Michigan 
University where she earned a Bachelor of Art 
Education. She has taught art to children in 
summer programs at NMC and GAAC. She 
helped to develop GAAC’s pottery program at 
Thoreson Farm. Nancy continues to explore her 
own creative interests through ceramics and 
watercolor painting. 
 

What Do  I Need For Art Camp? 

The GAAC provides all supplies, but campers may bring a 

water bottle and a light snack if they wish. Remember we 

will be busy being messy, so wear clothes that you don’t 

mind getting dirty. It can be cool on the farm early in the 

morning and then warm up rather quickly. Dressing in layers 

is always a good idea. Also, don’t forget to apply sunscreen 

and bug spray.  

Parents, please make sure you have a current Health Form 

on file. If someone other than yourself will be picking up 

your child please make sure it is indicated on the Health 

Form and that they have their picture ID.  

Please sign your camper in and out each day.  

Join us a few minutes early at 11:45 on Friday for a quick 

Gallery Walk of all the amazing art created during the week. 

Bring your camera! 

 


